Wisconsin Education Association Council-Fox Valley Retired

Stay Connected With Your Colleagues, Local Association, WEAC/Region 10 and NEA

WEAC-Fox Valley Retired would like to extend an invitation to all WEAC-Retired members within the Region 3 geographical area to attend our winter meeting on February 15th.

We will have two presenters during the meeting. The first will be Tim Gierke speaking about our social security system. Tim works in the Appleton social security office and has an interesting way to bring humor to this topic. Many of our members have not yet started collecting social security payments, and Tim will be able to help members decide when is the best time to begin collecting. Tim asked us to post this message:

Tim Gierke, encourages attendees to go online to socialsecurity.gov to obtain a Social Security Statement from their My Social Security account prior to the presentation. If you want to bring that earnings and benefit statement to the event, Tim will answer specific questions you have about your own benefits during or after the presentation.

Our second speaker will be Michelle Graf, a certified senior care adviser from Care Patrol. Michelle's presentation is entitled "Your Active and Healthy Brain." We all want to make sure we keep our brain alert!

Tim's presentation will be from approximately 1:00 to 2:00 and Michelle will follow from 2:00 to 2:30. We will end with a few introductions and updates. If we have any new retirees, we would like to honor them as we had to cancel our new retiree breakfast.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP to WEAC-Fox Valley Co-President, Kim Jordan @ skjordan1010@gmail.com, to be sure there are enough handouts and chairs set up to accommodate attendees. If you retired last spring and belong to WEAC-FV Retired, please let Kim know when you RSVP.

Wednesday, February 15, 2017
1:00 - 3:00 p.m.
D J Bordini Center
5 Systems Drive
Appleton, WI

(located across the street from Fox Valley Technical College on Bluemound Drive)